
Clinton Township School District Statement about the Upcoming Meeting 

 

 

Since April 2014, the Clinton Township School District has been examining school 

reorganization. In studying this issue, we appointed a subcommittee that conducted four years 

of research, examined an enormous amount of data, and held numerous public hearings. We 

understand that there are questions among the residents of Clinton Township about a district 

reorganization, and we want to assure the residents that when the Board makes a final decision, 

it will be guided by the principles of: 1) providing the highest quality education to Clinton 

Township children; and 2) making fiscally responsible decisions. 

 

Prior to the meeting, we are providing resources for your review, including a comprehensive 

question-and-answer document, including the final recommendation of the superintendent. The 

ad-hoc Feasibility Committees believes that, after careful study, an organizational plan that will 

best educate our children and also serve our taxpayers is being proposed. We look forward to 

providing more details to the public at the Special Board meeting, on Thursday, May 31st, in 

the Clinton Township Middle School, beginning at 7:30 p.m. 

 

http://ctsdnj.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_324588/File/Board%20of%20Education/Agenda/2017-2018/Q&A%20Final.pdf

